# Planning Committee Business during the Covid 19 crisis

### **August 2020 Outcome**

## 1. Consultations on planning applications

One response was received in respect of 50 Wildmoor Lane, (circulated to members on 14<sup>th</sup> August). It was in support of the application.

It was agreed that the Parish Council support the application.

## 2. To consider the publication of an advice note on commenting on planning applications

No further work on this has been possible due to leave and volume of Neighbourhood Plan work.

## 3. Review of Planning Log

The decisions on Logs 778 to 781 inclusive were noted.

Jim Quinn

Assistant Parish Clerk, Catshill and North Marlbrook Parish Council

4/9/20